Dear Future First Graders,

Hellol

You finished kindergarten and now you are almost a first grader! We know you are excited and probably a little nervous about starting a new year. We are too!

You are about to begin your summer vacation and will have lots of free time. We want you to enjoy your summer break but are hoping that you will spend a little bit of time each day reading and doing some type of brain work. Your brain gets a lot of exercise when you use it at school. We don't want it to get out of shape and forget all that it learned this year so it is important to keep exercising it over the summer break. To help you exercise your brain, we are sending home a packet for you to work on over the summer. Read and do a little bit of your packet each day. Then bring your completed work to your new teacher when you begin first grade in August for a little treat.

We can't wait to meet you next school year!

Love,

Mrs. Adamo, Mrs. Cooper, Ms. Gomez, Mrs. McCullough, & Mrs. Muro

